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A huge NO to C & H Hog Farms building a hog facility near ANY water source and
supply.

With citizens soon to lose our EPA, we must start NOW to protect our drinking water
supplies and our environment.

Too many times, big business has promised clean-up of their business-made
disasters only to pinch pennies and file bankruptcy.   Now, more than ever, we must
not allow them the opportunity to rake in corporate profits at a monumental cost to
our environment. 

Sincerely,
Debbie A. Dumas
Yellville, AR
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